
Newsletter No.65                           

18 December 2024 
Asian Research Institute for International Social Work (ARIISW),  

Shukutoku University 

 

 Mark your Calendar! 

The 9th ARIISW-Shukutoku University International Academic Forum:  

Moving forward to the next phase in exploring Asian Buddhist social work 

research: Why can mainstream social work not ignore them? 

 

 
 

The Asian Research Institute for International Social Work (ARIISW), Shukutoku University, 

has been encouraging researchers in Asia, especially Buddhist social work researchers, to evoke 

discussion on the question in the above title. ARIISW has published books in the Buddhist Social 

Work Research Explorer projects, which concluded in March 2024.  ARIISW will cordially welcome 

Professor Abye Tasse, Past President of the International Association of Schools of Social Work, who 

at present is leading the Global Agenda Project (2020-2030) on behalf of the three Global 

Organizations (the International Association of Schools of Social Work, the International Council for 

Social Welfare, and the International Federation of Social Workers) as the keynote lecturer of the 9th 

International Academic Forum on Saturday, February 15, from 10 am (Japan Standard Time)!  

BSW will evoke a small but spreading discussion. ARIISW will keep working for social work 

for the entire world in international social work research. 

 

◆News from the ARIISW can be found on the following website.  

https://www.shukutoku.ac.jp/en/about/facilities/asiancenter.html  
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